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Highlights from Iraq 

Thank you for praying for our trip to Iraq.  We 
returned home on Nov. 20.  We enjoyed serv-
ing these precious international staff with Sa-
maritan’s Purse.  They represent US, Leba-
non, Egypt, Uganda, Indonesia and Bolivia.  
They are serving “the least of these” from Iraq 
and NE Syria.   
  
We had an incredible retreat in the mountains 
near the borders of Turkey and Iran.  It was a 
beautiful place that represents a very dark part 
of the world.  It seemed that everyone left 
with hearts full and encouraged. 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray for Kate as she finishes her 
last 2 weeks and for God to lead her as she 
considers what’s next. 
 
Please Pray for us to recover from our 
recent trip, we are both a little sick still. 
 
Please Pray for the SP staff in Iraq and 
NE Syria to continue to minister from a 
place of fulness and walking in intimacy 
with the Lord. 
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Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

December also means celebrating Kate’s gradua-
tion.  We are so proud of her and are planning a 
party in Fort Collins on Dec. 11.  We loved this 
photo that represents her time in college.   

As we look back on 2022, we find ourselves be-
ing so thankful for all God has done.  We are so 
grateful for your partnership with us.  The end of 
the year also means trusting God for the future.  
Year end gifts are vital for us to continue what 
He has called us to do.  If the Lord leads you to 
give we would be most grateful.  You can give 
online or send a check to:  
BHM 
9088 County Rd. 76 
Ohio City, CO 81237 
 

Thank you! 


